

California Forensic Phlebotomy, Inc.

24 Hour Technician Response (714) 529-0515 Administration (949) 309-2459 Fax (949) 203-2133 cvc23158@aol.com

May 12, 2016

City of Garden Grove Police Department

Attn: Courtney Allison, Budget Manager

RE: Contract Renewal

Dear Ms. Allison:

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you once again for allowing our organization to serve The City of Garden Grove Police Department over the past 34 years. We very much would like to continue providing you with our Blood Technician Services during the coming years.

In order for us to continue to meet the stringent requirements set forth by both your agency and our company, we must increase our rates by 5.00% (there was no rate increase last year). This rate increase will insure our ability to provide the high level of service The Garden Grove Police Department relies upon.

Our new rates, effective June 14, 2016 will be \$104.25 per request. All other terms and conditions of our existing agreement with the exception of price will remain the same.

Please contact us at your convenience if you should have any questions or if we can be of any additional service.

Sincerely,

Russell A. Liedholm

President